
August20,2020 

Dear student, 

This is the CARES Act grant you were awarded based on financial need. As you were notified 

on August 14, 2020 , these funds are intended to be used to cover expenses related to the 

disruption of campus operations during the COVID-19 pandemic. 

This grant will show on your monthly account statement as both a credit and a debit. That is 

solely for documentation purposes; the grant is not used by Shepherds College to pay any 

portion of tuition or fees. 

You are not required to notify us of the ways the money was used. However, if you wish to 

provide copies of documentation, they can be sent via mail: 

Shepherds College 

Attn: Financial Aid 

1805 15th Avenue 

Union Grove, WI 53182 

Should you have questions about this one-time grant, please contact the Financial Aid Office at 

Shepherds College. 

We are grateful to have walked this journey with you! 
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JESSICA R ANDERSON 

FINANCIAL AID COORDINATOR 

262,878.5620 • exl. 2318 
Fax: 262.458.6124 

F1nancialAid@shepherdscollege.edu 
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March 31, 2021 

Dear student, 

This is the HEERF II grant you were awarded based on financial need. We have reviewed 
2020-21 FAFSA information as well as responses from the recent CRRSAA survey. 

Please note, this grant is not considered part of your Estimated Family Contribution (EFC). 

A recommended way that these funds can be used is any emergency that arose due to the 
COVID-19 pandemic, such as food, housing, health care or child care. This grant may also be 
used for any component of your Cost of Attendance. 

You are not required to notify us of the ways the money was used. However, if you wish to 
provide copies of documentation, they can be sent via mail: 
 Shepherds College 
 Attn: Financial Aid 
 1805 15th Avenue 
 Union Grove, WI 53182 

Should you have questions about this one-time grant, please contact the Financial Aid Office at 
Shepherds College. 

 

  

    

JESSICA R. ANDERSON 
FINANCIAL AID COORDINATOR 

262.878.5620 • ext. 2318 
Fax: 262.458.6124 

FinancialAid@shepherdscollege.edu 

     
 

 



December 1, 2021 

Dear student, 

This is the HEERF III grant you were awarded based on financial need. In making this decision, 

we have reviewed 2021-22 financial aid information. 

Please note, this grant is not considered part of your Estimated Family Contribution (EFC). 

A recommended way that these funds can be used is for any emergency that arose (and 

continues to do so) due to the COVID-19 pandemic, such as food, housing, health care, or child 

care. This grant may also be used for any component of your Cost of Attendance. 

You opted to receive this grant a check made payable to you. 

You are not required to notify us of the ways the money was used. However, if you wish to 

provide copies of documentation, they can be sent via mail: 

 Shepherds College 

 Attn: Financial Aid 

 1805 15th Avenue 

 Union Grove, WI 53182 

Should you have questions about this one-time grant, please contact the Financial Aid Office at 

Shepherds College. 

 

  

    

JESSICA R. ANDERSON 

FINANCIAL AID COORDINATOR 

262.878.5620 • ext. 2318 

Fax: 262.458.6124 

FinancialAid@shepherdscollege.edu 
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